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Comments: Please do not treat any where close to the amount of spruce referenced in the document and maps.
Although spruce is not valuable as a timber product, it is important to the beauty and diversity of the Black Hills.
Your time and money would far better be spent treating the doghair pine that is showing in the aftermath of the
pine beetle epidemic, fire and excessive timber harvest. Thank you.



